
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing of the Stanton County Board of Commissioners will be 

held during their regular meeting Monday, August 18, 2025 at 9:30 AM.  A hearing will be held in the 

Stanton County Courthouse, Stanton, NE for the purpose of hearing testimony concerning the Mixed Use 

Development application of Ryan Cooper for an event center and cabin sites on property located Pt SW 

Section 10, Township 23, Range 1, Stanton County, Nebraska.  

If you have any comments concerning this application, you are invited to present them at this time. If 

you do not voice your concerns, the County Board of Commissioners will consider this to mean you have 

no objections and will act accordingly. 

Wanda Heermann 

Stanton County Clerk 
 

(Publ:  Aug 6 & 13, 2025) 

 


